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602-290-1525

To:       School District Personnel 

From:  Arizona School Facilities Board Staff 

RE:      Advocating for Districts – Several Projects at Fredonia-Moccasin Unified 

Please take a moment to read this note from officials at Fredonia-Moccasin Unified School District 

(near the Arizona-Utah border) to the School Facilities Board and, in particular, Liaison Stephanie 

Vassar. This note points out services we provide every Arizona K-12 school district.

This rural district has an elementary school and one high school. Recently, the SFB has funded two 

roofing projects, a weatherization project, and two heater replacements at the high school. The note 

thanks the SFB for our funding assistance to the district and points out their staff’s very positive 

experience working with Stephanie in preparing their BRG applications. 

This is the SFB ‘value proposition’ at work. How can we help you apply for BRG funding? 

About the Arizona School Facilities Board 
Created in 1998, the Arizona School Facilities Board (AZSFB) is a cabinet-level, state-government agency managing nearly $300 Million in state funding 

appropriated for K-12 school district facilities. The 10-member board meets monthly to grant funding for new school construction and to correct 

deficiencies at existing school facilities. AZSFB staff is a partner and advocate for school districts in facilitating successful grant requests. 
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